MPA Faculty/Staff Meeting
Meeting Minutes from Retreat at Lee Lyttle’s home
June 28, 2011
Present:, Larry Geri, Linda Moon Stumpff, Lee Lyttle, Doreen Swetkis, John Gates,  Randee Gibbons, Cheryl Simrell King, Alan Parker, Stephan Buxbaum, Jan Hays
Next meetings: Oct 17, Nov 7, & Dec 5, 2011
I.       City of Olympia’s Request

Larry again described a plan by City of Olympia to study behavior in downtown Olympia. Stephen will look into the study that is being proposed by former MPA grad Anna Schlecht. MPA would furnish tech support and find interested students possibly in a letter to 2nd year students.
II.
Orientation 2011
Orientation this year will just be Friday night and Saturday. Randee has booked 4300 in the library so there will be more room than in the Sem 2 area. Dinner will be served Friday night and the time will be used to get acquainted using ice breakers and faculty introductions. All faculty for 2011-12 will be invited. Saturday will be divided up for various activities including a financial aid presentation, one or two seminars, luch with an alumni/student panel, MPA 101 and an optional campus tour.
III.     Fall 2011 Faculty/Staff Meetings

3 dates were selected for fall meetings to be held from 1-3pm in Library 3417:

Oct 17, Nov 7, and Dec 5.

IV.   1st Yr Core Stats Prep
Changing the 5 yr to 3 yr stat requirement an appropriate accommodation but no big changes need to be made. MPA needs interpretive work with stats, not computation. Excel will be used not SPSS except for ARM. When using articles with charts and graphs, they will be studied, not glossed over
V.  NASPAA
Evergreen MPA’s attendance and participation in NASPAA is important since we are not accredited.

